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May 21, 2018 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve 2018-2019 calendars 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the January 2018 meeting of the Board of Directors, the Executive Administrative Team 
began a discussion that would lead up to the approval of the 2018-2019 Instructional Calendar. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Many of the students of YPICS have siblings that attend traditional LAUSD schools.  
Historically, YPICS have maintained higher ADA rates when the YPICS calendars are more 
closely aligned to the LAUSD instructional calendar. Therefore, the attached schedules are 
aligned to the LAUSD instructional calendar as much as possible.  However, YPICS calendars 
depict our commitment to teacher professional development days, almost a day a month, 
throughout the school year beginning with a ten-day teacher institute on at the beginning of the 
school year.  On some days there will not be exact alignment, that’s the YPICS way, committed 
to supporting teacher professional development and supporting our families.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the YPICS Board of Directors approve the 2018-2019 Instructional 
Calendars. 
 
 
 


